
 
Angleton Heritage Court Property Owners Association Inc. 

P.O. Box 1244, Angleton, TX 77515 

 
Angleton City Council 
121 S Velasco St 
Angleton, TX 77515 
 
09-01-22 
 
Dear Angleton City Council, 
 
The Angleton Heritage Court Property Owner’s Association would like to request assigning one-
way traffic in our court on Halloween night from the hours of 6:00pm to 9:00pm.    
 
Our community is relatively new.  As of 2022 all of the homes in our subdivision are now complete 
and sold.  Last year 2021 during Halloween Trick or Treat Night we had a tremendous turn out of 
Trick or Treat participants and traffic was extremely heavy.  With vehicles parked on both sides 
of the street and two-way traffic moving in between there is very little space between vehicles to 
see children crossing the street.  Because of such limited visibility the Property Owner’s 
association would like to reduce traffic to only one direction for the Halloween event.   
 
The entrance and exit to the subdivision is limited to one driveway in each direction.  I have spoken 
to Sergeant Vandergrifft about hiring two police officers to assist with traffic control and provide  
the community with a police presence in general during this busy event.    
 
I have included a map of our community streets with directional arrows to indicate the traffic flow 
the POA is requesting however if the Angleton Police Department after reviewing our request 
would like to see something different we welcome recommendations.  
 
In closing, the Angleton Heritage Court Property Owner’s Association greatly appreciates your 
consideration in this matter.  Our ultimate goal during this event is to help keep the children as 
safe as possible with traffic moving so heavily and provide police officers to oversee public safety. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Bill Burton 
Angleton Heritage Court POA 
President 
979.299.8215 
billburton@att.net 
   
Atta: Subdivision Map 
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